
Year 11 Parental Questionnaire 2018 
 
Thank you to those parents who took the time to complete one of our parental 
questionnaires at year 11 parents evening 2018.  
In total we had 53 responses: 

 

 (Please tick.) Strongly 
agree 

Agree Disagree Strongly 
disagree 

1  My child enjoys school 35% 61% 4%  
2  The school keeps my child safe 64% 36%   
3  The school informs me about my child’s 

progress 51% 47% 2%  

4  My child is making enough progress at this 
school 38% 54% 6% 

2% 
 (see 
comments) 

5  The teaching is good at this school 46% 54%   
6  The school helps me to support my child’s 

learning 52% 46% 2%  

7  The school makes sure that my child is 
well prepared for the future (for example, 
transition into key stage 4, advice and 
guidance on careers or future courses) 

56% 44%   

8  The school meets my child’s particular 
needs 43% 57%   

9  The school deals effectively with 
unacceptable behaviour 48% 40% 10% 2% 

10 The school takes account of my 
suggestions and concerns if I have any 37% 62% 4%  

11 Overall, I am happy with my child’s 
experience at this school 50% 50%   

12 My child’s attendance at school is 
important 80% 20%   

13 The school values good attendance and 
punctuality 88% 12%   

14 The school promotes good attendance and 
punctuality 88% 12%   

15 If you want to explain any of your answers, or if there is anything else you want the Senior 
Leadership Team of Broughton Hall High School to know, please tell us here. If you mention a child 
protection issue here, please include your name. 
 
Parent who ‘strongly disagreed’ that his daughter is ‘making enough progress at school’ 
wrote ‘not schools fault’ on several questions. 
 
‘Only concern sometimes some of the students can be disruptive in class and not 
challenged by the teacher. Aside from this, I think school is very good.’ 
 
‘Excellent school, excellent support. Thank you!’ 
 
‘More of the wonderful work. Thank you very much.’ 
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In response to comments made we would like to thank parents for their on-going support 
of school. 

We have recently introduced ‘class charts’ as a tool both staff and parents can use to record 
and monitor behaviour in class. Parents can download the ‘class charts’ app for free onto 
their mobile phones or tablets and see daily how their children are behaving. The app also 
shows how the vast majority of our pupils are being recognised and rewarded for their good 
behaviours. There is a guide to downloading the free app on our school website, we would 
appreciate all parents accessing the app if possible. If there is any cause for concern with 
regard to your daughter’s progress or behaviour in particular lessons please contact the year 
11 team to discuss these further. 


